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Shorter Honored for Exemplary 
Service to American College of Health 
Care Executives 
Husch Blackwell is pleased to announce that Thomas N. Shorter has earned 
the 2021 American College of Healthcare Executives (ACHE) Recognition 
Program's Exemplary Service Award, its highest recognition of volunteer 
service.

The ACHE Recognition Program celebrates members' commitment to the 
healthcare management profession. Recognition is bestowed at three levels, 
based on a range of specific volunteer activities that demonstrate leadership 
and contributions to furthering professional excellence. All active ACHE 
members are eligible to be recognized.

Shorter has been a member of the ACHE since 2006. He is a Chapter Past 
President and is currently serving as a Regent for Wisconsin.
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